
 

 

  

 
22nd December 2023

 

How to Contact Us… 

   Email:  
enquiry@paget.bham.sch.uk                  

 

      Telephone:                    

 0121 464 3902 or 07493838732 

 

       Twitter: @PagetPrimary 

Concerned About a Child’s Safety? 

 
Contact Birmingham CASS on 0121 303 

1888. If you feel a child is at risk of 
immediate, significant harm then call 999 
OR contact a DSL in school: Mrs. Nussey, 
Mrs. Thomas, Mrs. Spiers, Mrs. Ewbank or 

Mr. Merriman. 

#Team Paget 

#Stronger Together  

Child Line 

Children if you need to talk 

to anyone, please email 

www.childline.co.uk  

Or ring  

0800 1111 

TO BE THE BEST THAT WE CAN BE 

mailto:enquiry@paget.bham.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I am afraid I must start the last newsletter of this term with yet another plea/moan 

about parking. This week I have received a long email from a local resident who works 

for the ambulance service expressing his concern that with the way parents are parking, 

reversing and driving at the start and end of the school day that there will soon be an 

accident or fatality like so many he sees in his line of work. Please, please, please, park 

considerately, be patient with each other and remain polite and courteous to all.  

 

This week I have also received notification from the Regional Schools Director that our 

application to become part of the ATLP Multi-Academy Trust has been accepted. I will be 

working with ATLP over the next term to get everything in place to enable the 

conversion to take place, hopefully around Easter time.  

 

It has been lovely to see so many members of our school community at our recent 

Christmas events, including the Christmas fayre and the Productions. I hope that you 

enjoyed them as much as I have. Through all our Christmas activities this year we have 

managed to raise £2,205.34 for our PTA. Remember all of this money raised goes straight 

to school to pay for the minibus lease each year. Thank you all for your ongoing support. 

 

All that is left for me to say is to wish you all a Merry Christmas and all the very best for 

a happy and prosperous 2024.                       
Vicky Nussey  

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NURSERY: Autumn & Momina 

RECEPTION: Zahir, Adam, Emmie & Adaline  

YEAR ONE: Oliver, Nora, Kian & Eleonora 

YEAR TWO: Amelia, David, La’sharn & Akenia 

YEAR THREE: Ibraheem, Finn, Razaan & Mila 

YEAR FOUR: Class 4C & 4H  

YEAR FIVE: Filip, Natalia, Brooke & Aaliyah  

YEAR SIX: David, Hayden, Liam & Brogan 

PANTHERS & PUMAS:  All the children  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
         
 

Hi all, 

Mr Harris here with some online safety tips as we break up for Christmas. I’m sure 

many of the children will be receiving lovely new gifts for Christmas and these tips 

may help you keep our children safe when trying them out :) 

   

 
 

I hope you all have a lovely Christmas! 

 

Mr Harris :)  Computing Lead  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  



 

 

SPOTLIGHT ON CURRICULUM: Termly Review  

This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under CC BY-NC 

https://www.pngall.com/garland-png/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/


 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

               

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Autumn Term 

Term Ends: Friday 22 December 2023 

Spring Term 2024 

·Monday 8th January 2024 - School closed to children - Teacher Training Day  

Tuesday 9th January - children return to school  

10th January 4p.m. - Open Session Reception places September 2024  

15th January - closing date for Reception 2024 applications  

· Half Term: Monday 12 February 2024 to Friday 16 February 2024 

· Term Ends: Friday 22 March 2024 

 

Summer Term 2024 

· Term Starts: Monday 8 April 2024 

Thursday 18th -Friday 19th April - Y2 Residential * 

Thursday 2nd May - School closed to children - Elections  

· Half Term: Monday 27 May 2024 to Friday 31 May 2024 

· Term Ends: Friday 19 July 2024 

 

(Please note there are teacher days for next academic year yet to be agreed with ATLP - 

these will be shared when finalised) This section will be regularly updated once new 

dates are known and confirmed.   *Indicates newly added or changed items 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
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